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Dear all 

 

 

                        Seasons greetings  

  

We are very pleased to welcome Birmingham Heartlands as our third unit to 

open for STRIDER with North Staffordshire due to open very soon as well. We 

are also expecting to open several more units in January and hope to have you 

all open by the end of February 2015. 

  

Recruitment to STRIDER has been steady with 3 women now enrolled between 

the 2 sites already opened. Of great interest is that we have so far managed 

to recruit 100% of suitable women. Clearly this is a great start but we have a 

long way to go and need your help to make this a success. Also I would remind 

you all to engage with your referring centres to increase the chance of getting 

suitable women at appropriate time points. 

  

We hope you all have a pleasant Christmas and New Year and we make 2015 a 

successful year for STRIDER 

  

Thank you 

The STRIDER team 
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STRIDER Team: 

Name Role Email address Telephone/Mobile 
number 

Professor Zarko Alfirevic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chief Investigator zarko@liverpool.ac.uk  Tel: 0151 795 9553 
 
Mobile: 07812238459 

Dr Andy Sharp  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principle Investigator A.sharp@liverpool.ac.uk Tel: 0151 795 9560 
 
Mobile: 07551545451 

Sarah Quinby 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clinical Trial Coordinator S.quinby@liverpool.ac.uk Tel: 0151 794 8292 
 
Fax: 0151 794 8930 

Dr Ed Johnstone 
 
 
 
 
 

Principle Investigator  
St Mary’s  
Placenta sampling 

Edward.johnstone@manchester.ac.uk Tel: 0161 701 7158 

Dr Aris Papageorghiou 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principe Investigator  
St George’s 

A.papageorghiou@sgul.ac.uk Tel: 0208 7120071 

Dr Asma Khalil 
 
 
 
 
 

Principle Investigator  
St George’s 
Cardiovascular 

asmakhalil79@googlemail.com Mobile: 07917400164 

Dr Mark Turner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mark.turner@liverpool.ac.uk Tel: 0151 795 9558 
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Site name Site Initiation Completed Site Open 

Liverpool Women’s  Yes Yes 

St Mary’s Hospital, Manchester Yes Yes 

St George’s Hospital London Yes In Process 

Leicester Royal Infirmary Yes In Process 

John Radcliffe Women’s Centre, Oxford Yes In Process 

Birmingham Women’s  Hospital Yes In Process 

University Hospital of North Staffordshire  Yes In Process 

Heartlands Hospital, Heart of England  Yes Yes 

St Michaels Hospital, University Hospitals Bristol  Yes In Process 

Royal Victoria Infirmary Newcastle—upon—Tyne Hospital  Yes In Process 

University College London Waiting to hear back In Process 

Leeds General Infirmary Waiting to hear back In Process 

Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital  08/01/2015 In Process 

QMC Nottingham University Hospitals  Waiting to hear back In Process 

University of Edinburgh MRC Centre for Reproductive Health 29/01/2014 In Process 

Kings College London 27/01/2015 In Process 

Guy’s and St Thomas Hospital London 13/01/2015 In Process 

Recruiting Sites 

We would like to take a moment to thank all investigators and study staff for their interest and 

motivation in the STRIDER Study.  

We look forward to reaching our 112 patient recruitment target. 

Thank you 


